
 
 
 
 
 

PO Box 7950 Stn Main  •  Winnipeg, Manitoba Canada  •  R3C 0J1 
 (204) 360-4394  •  sjohnson@hydro.mb.ca 

 
June 26, 2014 

Client File No. 5433.00 
Licence No. 3055 

Ms. Tracey Braun 
Director 
Environmental Approvals 
Manitoba Conservation 
Suite 160, 123 Main Street  
Winnipeg, MB R3C 1A5 
 
 
Dear Ms. Braun: 

 
RE: Bipole III Transmission Project (Licence 3055) – Not Net Loss of Wetland Plan 
 
This letter serves to provide an update on the submission status for Manitoba Hydro’s No Net 
Loss of Wetland Plan pursuant to clause 52 of the Bipole III Environment Act licence 3055. In 
a letter dated October 29, 2013, Manitoba Hydro anticipated submitting a Not Net Loss of 
Wetland Plan to Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship by May 2014. Manitoba 
Hydro is working diligently to complete this plan. However, due to more extensive efforts 
required than anticipated to inventory wetlands along the Bipole III Transmission Project 
route, this plan will not be submitted until July 31, 2014. 
 
Manitoba Hydro trusts this revised timeline is acceptable to Manitoba Conservation and 
Water Stewardship. Should you have any questions or concerns with the revised submission 
date please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards,  
 
Original signed by Shannon Johnson 
 
 
Shannon Johnson  
Manager  
Licensing and Environmental Assessment Department 
Manitoba Hydro  
820 Taylor Ave (3)  
Winnipeg, Manitoba 
R3M 3T1 
 
 
Attachments:  0 


